
 

 

 

 

April 3, 2009 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Bucharest Stock Exchange informs that starting with April 6, 2009, the company Policolor 

(symbol: PCL) will be excluded from BET-C index composition. 

                          

For more information about BVB indices, please feel free to contact us at e-mail address: 

indices@bvb.ro  
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